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Thursday, February 5, 2015
Dear Parents/Guardians;
Since the first day of school we have been doing ‘Number of the Day’ activities. The children explore many different math concepts using numbers from these activities and they really enjoy doing it!
On Monday, February 23rd we will be celebrating our 100th day of school! We ask each child to do a 100th day project and bring it in on/or before the 100th day of school. 
They may choose to make a poster, showing 100 objects or pictures. It could be a collection of 100 items, i.e. buttons, stickers, cereal, dry pasta, hockey cards, etc. You could build something, using 100 pieces of construction material (Lego, straws, beads, etc.) Create whatever you would like! Have fun!!
      
The projects should be brought in, on or before, Monday, February 23rd. (In the event of a storm day, our 100th day will be delayed. We will keep you informed.)

There will be no homework for the next two weeks to provide you with more time to work on this project and play the Sight Word games.
Thank you so much for helping with this! ( 

Mrs. Corcoran

And 

Mrs. Bell 
